
Legal Notice to City of San Diego Wastewater 
Customers  

 
On June 7, 2024, Superior Court of California, County of San Diego certified 
a class action lawsuit alleging that the City of San Diego (“Defendant”) used 
wastewater rate revenues to subsidize the Industrial Wastewater Control 
Program (“IWCP”). The class action seeks monetary and injunctive relief on 
behalf of Plaintiffs and all other customers who paid wastewater rates to 
Defendant. No trial has occurred yet on Plaintiffs’ allegations. 

 
The Court has allowed the lawsuit to proceed as a class action on behalf of all 
San Diego Public Utility Department (“SDPUD”) customers who paid bills 
for wastewater services provided to a residential or commercial/industrial 
account at an address within the City of San Diego and not subject to IWCP 
permitting, on or after July 1, 2014 and until June 7, 2024, excluding 
Defendant and Defendant’s officers, directors, employees, agents, and 
affiliates, and the Court and its staff. 
 
You have the right to exclude yourself from the class by visiting 
www.SanDiegoWastewaterFees.com or writing to the Law Offices of Ronald 
A. Marron, 651 Arroyo Drive, San Diego, CA 92103. If you exclude yourself 
from the class, you will not receive the benefit of a judgment or settlement of 
the case but will preserve your right to sue the Defendant at your own expense. 
 
To read a more detailed version of this notice, read key documents from the 
case, or exclude yourself from the class, please visit the website 
www.SanDiegoWastewaterFees.com or write to the Law Offices of Ronald 
A. Marron, 651 Arroyo Drive, San Diego, CA 92103. 
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